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HAPPY EASTER SEASON!        

I want to report how great I think our children are! When we show visitors around our school, 

they ALWAYS comment on how well-mannered they are. I’m always really proud of that so I 

wanted to recognise it here. Excellent behaviour also makes a big difference to how children 

learn in class too which is why it is such a priority at PG.   

We have new life! We have two little chicks! 

Class R looked after our incubating eggs brilliantly and whilst only two eggs hatched out… two 

eggs hatched out!! We have two chicks but I’m not sure who actually loves them the most: the 

children … or Mrs. Lyons! She LOVES them! So thank you to YR for looking after them so well! 

But what a responsibility! It will be so educational watching the chicks develop. 

Mr. Cannon’s Hut! 

Mr. Cannon has expertly renovated our previously dilapidated hut to Mrs. Morton’s wonderful 

design in the infant playground. It has been designed to allow children to find a space to sit 

and either quietly read a book or as Mr. Morton says, ‘Go wherever their learning takes them.’ 

It will be painted over the weekend so our children will be able to use it next week. I think it 

will be a really popular space: yet another one of Mr. Cannon’s creations. It’s usually Mrs. Mac 

who keeps Mr. Cannon busy but now Mrs. Morton has taken over! Poor Mr. Cannon! He hasn’t 

got a chance! 

Food Bank  

The Food Bank continues to operate at the back of St. Leonard’s Church on Thursdays at 5pm 

and is open to everybody. Further information available from Rev. Kit: 07944 258477.  

Mr. Tranmer’s Update 

Thank you to everyone who managed to make it our first aid session for parents yesterday. 

We will continue to run further parent sessions in the future so please watch this space…. 

Unfortunately, we had very low numbers attending our first Friends of Padiham Green meeting 

and therefore, we have decided to try another session after school this time, on Monday 16th 

May at 3.30pm.  

Mrs. Tyrer Returns 

It’s a great privilege for me to share the confirmation that Mrs. Tyrer will return to Padiham 

Green in September following her secondment. She’s done an amazing job in Clitheroe and she 

has learned all sorts of things but she wants to come back and work here with all of us which 

is brilliant news.   

And finally...  

Don’t forget it‘s Bank Holiday Monday on Monday and we’re all off school so we’ll see you back 

at Padiham Green on Tuesday 3rd May 2022. I hope you all have a great weekend!  

God Bless! Mark Dixon, Headteacher 马克·迪克森 校长 (王大龙)  
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